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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Monday, January 3, 2022 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, 
January 3, 2022 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, 
Hustisford, WI 53034 
 
Present:  Steve Weinheimer, Chair; Brian Thimm, Member; and Heather Cramer, Superintendent.   
 

 Technology Updates—Mr. Miller was not present for the meeting 

 Return to School Plan Update—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the updates from the CDC.  The committee discussed 

how the new guidance would impact schools and decided that waiting to see if more information came out in regards to 

schools was good.  The committee discussed waiting to ensure that a sound decision could be made at the board meeting 

was good.  The guidance will be discussed at the January board meeting. 

 2022-2023 School Calendar—Mrs. Cramer provided an overview of a draft calendar.  She updated the committee that she will 

be providing three options at the board meeting for the board to review and choose on to approve.  She provided her 

reasoning behind the option that she presented. 

 At-Risk Program—Mrs. Cramer provided an update on the possibility of the at-risk program for semester.  She provided an 

update on how the program would operate as well as how the staffing would be filled. 

 2022 Summer School Dates—Mrs. Cramer discussed summer school date options with the committee.  The proposed 

summer school would run June 6-July 1 for a 4-week session and then be off for July 4-8.  The second session would be from 

July 11-29. 

 Future Facilities Planning—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the buildings and grounds conversations and then 

indicated that further discussion would occur at the board meeting in January.   

 


